
Minutes of a General Committee Meeting held on Thursday April 8th 1954 at 7.30 p.m. 

Present all members of the Committee apart from Mr N L Wright who sent his apologies. 

------------------------------------------ 

Mr J Harrop (Captain) presided. 

------------------------------------------ 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House and Greens Committees were approved. 

The General Committee Minutes of March 18th were read and signed. 

The Captain referred to the light installation in the lounge as being of a temporary nature for 

trial. Permission of the Committee will be obtained by the Ladies before altering the 

installation. 

Correspondence. Letters from the following were received. 

Golf Foundation. To be filed. 

Phoenix Assurance Company’s report on boiler. Received. The Policy is to be examined by 

Mr J Buckley and the Secretary. 

The Estimate from H Taylor for repairing the boiler was approved £4-10-0 plus fixing). 

Central Council of Physical Recreation re: - Outdoor demonstration by Dai Rees. To be filed. 

Applications for Membership were received as follows: - 

Mr L H Pickard, Miss B Buckley (now Mrs D E Lawrence) and Mrs L Whitworth. 

They were duly approved subject to the Captain and Secretary having an introduction to Mr Pickard. 

Resignations were received as follows: - 

Playing Members Gentlemen: - Messrs P Green, W C Dawson, J B Egan and J C Smith 

Playing Members Ladies: - Mrs I Buckley, Miss A J Lawrence and Mrs M Williamson. 

The following transfers from Playing to Social Membership were approved: -  

Messrs P Gandy, and R Bennett and Mesdames Ashton, Page, Hough and Cleary. 

Social members resigning were: - 

Mr & Mrs J H Lumsden, Mrs A Moffatt and Mrs L Butlin. 

All resignations were accepted with regret. 

Accounts totalling £70-16-5 were passed for payment. 

The Acting-Treasurer, Mr J H Firth submitted the Annual Accounts for the year ended March 24th 

1954 which had not yet been fully Audited. They were fully discussed and approved. 

Mention was made of a report that Mr T Cockayne’s locker had been broken into and a Club and 

some balls stolen. The Secretary is to enquire into the insurance position. 

 



Thanks were extended to Mr Buckley and the Secretary for their assistance regarding subscription 

collection. 

Signed. J Harrop 20/5/54. 

                                                                                                                                                        


